Instruction for Haj 2016 received from South Asian Moassassah,
Makkah Al Mukarramah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

Due to intention of Moassasa to apply mechanism to register the organizers of the
companies and Tour Operators in the offices of field service (Moallims) for the Haj Season
1437H.

Therefore, | request you to kindly inform the organizers of the companies and tour
operators to not enter into contract with the offices of field service (Moallims) in any way
until the start of computer registration as per new system.

We also hope to quickly activate your pilgrims organizers of this year Haj season, so they can
achieve the wishes of their pilgrims in contracting with the offices of field service (Moallims)
they are interested in, according to their required service segments.
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